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Dear Hon. Richard Wynne,
 
I am writing on behalf of my household to inform you that we are against the planning for the
development of the Amendment C15 – Beveridge North West PSP.
 
We feel that having a quarry in the area chosen would be detrimental to all land owners and
households within the local and wider community.
 
Having a quarry would mean more noise, dust and vibrations which could impact the health of
individuals living within close proximity to the quarry. What also concerns us is that schools are
planned within what I would consider a short distance away. School children of any age should
not be subjected to anything that could harm their health, cause serious diseases or potentially
shorten their lifespans.
 
Another major concern we as a household is the congestion on our local roads. With so many
new estates being added to the area, the community growing and all the commercial traffic we
already have around the area, adding one more huge commercial project to the area will be a
disaster for the roads.
The community already struggles with the lack of road maintenance and infrastructure not be
increased to accommodate the growth that is happening in the area and the communities
located around the Wallan/Beveridge/Donnybrook area.
 
The biggest concern we have is the damage the quarry will do to our environment, locally and
globally, we as humanity are squandering away the small resources this world has left and for
what?!
I do not see the quarry as a value add to the Mitchell Shire Community or any other community,
it is simply being built for greed and that does not reflect what the community around Mitchell
Shire stands for.
This is a serious concern that EVERYONE should have! By building this quarry anywhere will be
detrimental for the human race.
 
We live in such a beautiful part of Victoria, destroying the natural beauty of the surrounding
areas, taking away wildlife areas is having a very serious impact to the area, I have witnessed this
over the last 8 years of living in the area.
Please I implore you not to destroy the beauty of our community any further than it already has
been.
I miss seeing the mobs of wildlife that lived for a long time out the front of our estate and by
building this quarry you will be taking away more wildlife habitat or an area that could be used
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for a much more desirable purpose.
 
I will leave you with this quote that sums up how I feel about this quarry:
“Money is the worst discovery of human life. But it is the most trusted material to test human
nature.”
 
Kind Regards,
Rebecca Plavcak and household
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